
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
21 November 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
                          
School Carol Service - Thursday, 19 December 2019 
 

Our annual Carol Service will take place in school on Thursday, 19 December at 6.00 pm.  
We hope to see you there with all the family.   
 

Afterwards, there will be mince pies and soft drinks.                                                                
Donations of boxed mince pies would be appreciated and gratefully accepted from 
Thursday, 12 December.  Unfortunately, we are not able to accept home-made ones due 
to health and safety regulations. 
 

We would also be grateful for gifts to use for a free raffle to take place at the Senior Citizens’ 
Party on Tuesday, 17 December.  Please telephone school if you know someone who may 
like to attend. 
 

We hope to see as many of you as possible at the Carol Service. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Donna Mitchell 
Headteacher 
 

Please return this reply slip to the School Office by Friday, 13 December 2019 
 

 
Carol Service, Thursday, 19 December 2019 
 
Please reserve seats for ……………… adults and ……………… Children. 
 
 

Pupil’s Name: ………………………………………………………..  Form: ……………… 
 
 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………… 
 


